QU first Frze

“Blue Mountains Escape™ in
Mountain Whispers luxury
accommodation to the value

of $1000.

Second Fraze

Three Birds Renovation
Styling School gift voucher
to the value of $499.
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UXURY ACCOMMODATION

[ trd Fraze

JUAN &ME $100 gift voucher at Juan

Me boutique in Richmond
together with a gift bag.
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73 Pink Finss Charity
B May 28 at 437 PM - 3¢
Thank you to everyone who supported our Lunch at the Shed today -

the event was a sellout and we're overwhelmed with your generosity!
Thanks to your efforts we have raised $23,000!
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0414 616 936
kym@pinkfinss.com.au
www.pinkfinss.com.au
PO Box 1223
Windsor NSW 2756

ABN 42 506 224 812
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17 June 2021

Lorraine Allanson

The Vintage House Whisperer

Mountain Whispers

Email: indulge@mountainwhispers.com.au

Dear Lorraine

We wanted to say thank you for your $250 gift voucher which enabled us to purchase a 1% place
raffle prize to the value of $1000 to stay at one of your Mountain Whispers establishments. Our
“Lunch at the Shed” event held on Friday 28 May 2021 was a huge success and your support
contributed to a total fundraising effort of $23,000 for the Pink Finss Charity. This will go a long
way to helping sustain the work that we do in the community for women and their families
diagnosed with cancer.

One of our major sponsors was the lucky winner of the prize and they were super excited at the
thought of booking in!

We were also very proud to showcase a great collaboration with Sonia and “Love Your Warrior”
which is a fantastic initiative to help those going through cancer treatment. We have sent out 14
Love Your Warrior gift boxes so far with many more to go!

Whilst the day was a bit chilly the vibe in the room was very intimate and cozy, and we could
certainly feel the love and support of everyone in the Hawkesbury community. It was great to see
everyone connected again sharing a meal in beautiful surroundings.

Once again thank you again for your ongoing support.

Regards.
Kym Burtorn

Kym Burton

Community and Business Manager
Pink Finss Charity




